"Educating the Whole Person to Live in Jesus Christ."





Honoring Our Veterans

Our Lady of Grace will host a Veterans Day prayer service this Thursday, Nov. 9 at 8:30 am in the parish hall. Please return the veterans information sheet to the office to help us honor veterans in your family.

Tickets for the Thanksgiving dinner next week will be sent home in your child's blue folder on Monday, Nov. 6. Plates are prepaid and a ticket will be required per plate at the event. We are looking forward to this special luncheon with our school community. Turkey plates are the hot lunch service for the day, and children are still welcome to bring a cold lunch from home.

Enjoy a blessed week!
-Tammy Ducote, Principal

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

- Tues, Nov. 7- PTC General Meeting at 6:00 pm in the Mini Hall followed by the first Casino Night meeting
- Thurs, Nov. 9- Veterans Day Prayer Service at 8:30 am
- Fri, Nov. 10 Second Nine Weeks Progress Reports
- Wed, Nov. 15 Thanksgiving community luncheon at 11:00
- Fri, Nov. 17 Early dismissal/No After School Care
- Sat, Nov. 18- CAAC Cheerleading Competition
- Mon, Nov. 20-Fri, Nov. 24- Thanksgiving Holiday



Campus News

- The saints marched in on All Saints' Day mass last Wednesday. We enjoyed seeing our Angels in their saintly costumes and learning a little about each saint.
- Our Angel Cheerleaders recently cheered at a JHS Pep Rally. Coaches Evans, Lopez and Soret have been prepping our Angels for their competition on Nov. 18. They will be presenting their competition cheers during our Thanksgiving luncheon next week.
- Second grade received the Respectacles again this week!
 Great job continuing to practice respect and kindness on campus.

FitnessGram Pacer Test

Second through fifth grade have been working towards completing the FitnessGram with Coach Lopez in p.e. Students have completed the aerobic portion of the FitnessGram and will begin the flexibility portion soon then finish with the muscular strength portion prior to Christmas break. The Pacer Test is used to assess the aerobic portion of the FitnessGram. The top three students in each grade level competed against each other to determine our top finisher which resulted in a tie! Congratulations to Josie Otto (5th grade) and Jensen Anderson (fourth grade)!!



Join us on Facebook & Instagram